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            3 November 2023  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

I am writing to you regarding a road closure close to our current school site next week.  

Owing to the installation of cabling for a new electrical sub-station by UK Power Network on the site of North 

London Business Park which will provide power for our new school building, a section of Brunswick Park Road will be 

temporarily closed from Monday 6 to Thursday 9 November 2023.  

 

Parents/carers who drop off their child/children at our school will want to leave extra time for their journey on these 

days or if your child takes the 382 bus, please ensure that they make alternative arrangements or be prepared to 

walk from a bus stop further away from the usual bus stop. Parents/carers may also wish to consider dropping your 

child off further away from the school (ride and stride) to alleviate traffic congestion on these days.   

Obviously, we are extremely excited that the works for the new building are progressing well, but we would like to 

apologise for any inconvenience caused by this essential work during these days.  

 

Please see map below for diverted route.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr Philip Hills 

Headteacher 
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